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The Alumni Meet started with registrations from 
9:40am  onwards. This time the registration was 
common to all branches.  A total of 37 Alumni of 
IT branch registered for the Alumni meet. As the 
Alumni were registering, they were interacting 
with their faculty and HoD. The event began at 
around 12 noon when all the registered alumni 
gathered at the Seminar Hall, R-Block of Vasavi 
college of Engineering.  
  
The meeting started with an address by the 
Secretary of Alumni Association, Prof. T. 
Adilakshmi Madam who is also the Head of 
Department of CSE. She spoke about the role and 
importance of Alumni for the development of the 
the college. She particularly highlighted the 
importance of Alumni when the college goes for 
NBA and NAAC Accreditation.  

 
 
She also informed about the recent changes that 
are happening in the curriculum as part of the 
choice based credit system (CBCS). She also 
briefed the Alumni about the various activities 
being conducted in the college as part of Alumni 
Activity. She highlighted the various scholarships 
and also gold medals and other support schemes 
the various alumni have initiated in the college. 
She asked the alumni present for the meet for 
their contribution either in the form of support 
schemes or in the form of guest lectures etc.  

Later, senior alumni of the college addressed the 
gathering. The Director, Academic and 
Administration, Prof. Dr. GV Ramana Murthy sir 
addressed the gathering.  He also highlighted the 
the recent changes that are happening as part of 
CBCS implementation of Curriculum.  

 

Finally, the Principal, Prof. Dr. S.V. Ramana sir, 
addressed the gathering and requesting the 
cooperation of the Alumni in the development of 
the College.  

Later all the Alumni went to canteen, where a 
special lunch was arranged for them.  

After the Lunch session, the Alumni went to 
respective department.  

 



In the Department, the HoD, Dr. K. Ram Mohan 
Rao sir, spoke to the alumni about the recent 
changes that are being done in the curriculum and 
requested the support of the alumni in developing 
the curriculum. Also, he has requested the 
support of Alumni, in supporting the students of 
the program in the form of some financial 
assistance for weaker students and financial 
rewards in the form of medals or assistance for 
best students. He also requested their support in 
the form of Guest Lectures in the latest topics of 
Industry. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Later, the Alumni met their respective faculties in 
the Department and interacted with them. The 
Meet concluded with a tea and snacks session. 
The Alumni felt it was a great reunion and 
recollected their memories.  

 

 

 

 


